Daisy Chain
At Daisy Chain we value the opportunity to share and exchange information with parents and other settings. 
‘We see it like reading and sharing a good book, each individual with their own preference and taste, can dip into the book and take what they want from it’! 
We have developed our relationships with parents through the use of parent representatives. Events have included a Dad’s evening and a pamper evening. Both these events ran from 7 to 9pm to accommodate working parents. At Daisy Chain we believe it is crucial to build relationships with the family, whilst valuing the parents in their own right. The use of parent representatives allows parents to meet and get to know one another in an informal and relaxed atmosphere. Parent representatives support transitions for new children and families and are experienced and well placed to answer questions and offer support at a time when they maybe anxious. 
We also hold regular events including sports days, coffee afternoons and school leaver’s tea parties to name but a few. We find that events that include food and the opportunity to eat and socialise are always successful. We have display information with useful inks so that information is visible and readily available for parents.
We actively support families in accessing services and support from other agencies.  As such we have developed links with health, occupational health and the local Children Centre. 
We also support other settings by opening up our provision for shared training events.
